
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Fairfield News  
Friday 23rd February 2024 

Year ahead 
2023 - 24 

 
 

Seren yr 
Wythnos 

 
 
 

Celebrating our stars 
of the week! 

 
Meithrin – Tyler Biggs 
Derbyn – Ava Elsarrag 
Shakespeare – Tamara Al-Ardah 
Dahl – Nethuli Herath Mudiyanselage 
Kipling – Max Harrison 
Shelley – Rose Curtis 
Byron – Caleb Hopper-Stroude 
Milton – Kasey Paskell-Sewell 
Masefield – Leo Coombes 
Ceiriog – Luna Reynolds 
Thomas – Rehan Khan 
 

Well done! Da iawn! 

 
   

   

 
 
Spring Term 2024 
7/3: World Book Day 
12/3 & 13/3: Parents Evening 
15/3: Comic Relief 
22/3: Last day of Spring Term 
8/4: INSET DAY 
9/4: First day of Summer Term 
15/4 – 18/4: Year 6 Residential 
27/5 – 31/5: HALF TERM 
10/6: Sports Day 
14/6: Reserve Sports Day 
17/6 – 28/6: Year 6 Cycling 
24/6 – 12/7: Year 4 Swimming 
5/7: Class Swap 
5/7: Reports Home 
10/7: Report Drop In 
16/7: Year 6 Leavers Party 
18/7: Year 6 Leavers Assembly 
19/7: Last day of Summer Term 
22/7: INSET DAY 
 
Please be aware that dates may change 
throughout the year. 
So please keep looking at these dates, 
along with the school website. 
 

 

Cymraeg yr Wythnos 
Phrase of the Week 

Foundation Phase & KS2 
 
 
 
 

Dydd Gwyl Dewi Hapus 
Happy St. David’s Day 

 
Sgwad Cymraeg 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Pencampwyr 
Cymraeg yr Wythnos”  
"Welsh Champions of 

the Week” 
 

Llongyfarchiadau to 
Dosbarth Byron for 
speaking the most 
Welsh this week! 

 

 
 
 
 
We are inviting the children to come 

in dressed up as a character or a 
"clue" about their book on the day 
and share their favourite stories. 

There will also be a book swap 
organised by the PTA - details to 

follow.  

 

Snack money 
Nursery – Year 2 

A healthy snack is provided for your 
child at a nominal charge of £1 per 

week – payable each half term.  
This half term = £5.  

Please send money in a named 
envelope to your child’s class 

teacher. 
Thank you. 

 

  

World Book Day  
Thursday 

7th March 2024 
 

On Monday we said goodbye to Mrs 
Boagey, our Breakfast Club and 

Midday Supervisor.  
We all wish her a very happy 

retirement! 
Each class has been given £150 from the 

PTA for the teachers to spend on 
educational equipment and resources 
this academic year. A BIG thank you to 
the PTA for organising all the different 
fundraising events throughout the year 

and a BIG thank you to all parents/carers 
for their kind contributions, helping to 

raise vital funds for the school. 

Pack lunches  
If your child brings in their own 
packed lunch for dinners, they 
must take all their rubbish and 
food waste back home. This is in 
preparation for the new recycling 
rules beginning in April.  


